
 
Carnation Sale 

  Dear Parents and Guardians, 

If you would like to surprise your student for Valentine’s Day, then consider purchasing some 

carnations to send them during school. Flowers will be delivered on Friday, February 14th. The cost is 

$2.00 per flower. You can write a note or even make it anonymous, but send a carnation to show you 

care! 

Fill out the attached form completely. Enclose both the form and payment in an envelope and return to 

Ms. Rascoe (mrascoe@minervasd.org). Please be sure to complete forms and include payment, 

otherwise the form cannot be processed and flowers will not be delivered. 

Thank you! 

- Class of 2027 


